
Members at Boeing don’t forget to apply for 
your safety shoe reimbursement for your shoes 
purchased in 2019 by March 1.

Each year the IAM-Boeing Joint Programs allows 
a grace period for employees to take care of their 
previous year’s safety shoe purchases.  March 1 
marks the deadline for turning in applications for 
safety shoe reimbursements for purchases made 
in 2019. 

Applications for 2019 purchase reimburse-
ment received after March 1 will not be 
accepted.  Applications must be accompanied by 
the ORIGINAL itemized sales receipt. Mail your 
applications to “Joint Programs” at M/C 4L-101 
(inplant) or through U.S. Postal Service to 9725 
East Marginal Way South, Bldg. 9-110, Tukwila, 
WA  98108.

Now is also a good time to review the 
reimbursement guidelines online, and browse 
the frequently asked questions for any possible 
changes.  IAM-Boeing Joint Programs would like 
to encourage you to check back now and then to 
make sure you don’t miss any information that may 
be important to you.  The better you understand 
the reimbursement process, the smoother the 
experience will be.

Safety shoe application 
forms are available online 
at http://www.iam-boeing.
com/safety-shoes.shtml.

Questions can be directed 
to your local IAM/Boeing 
Joint Programs office by 
calling 1-800-235-3453. 

March 1 Deadline to File 
2019 Safety Shoe 
Reimbursement

Check out all the benefits and services that IAM-Boeing Joint Programs 
has to offer by visiting http://iamboeing.web.boeing.com on the Boeing 
Intranet or www.iam-boeing.com from your home computer.


